MACATAWA AREA EXPRESS
Transportation Authority Notice of Public Hearing
A Public Hearing is scheduled for 3:30 p.m. on March 28, 2022 at the regular board meeting of the Macatawa Area Express Transportation Authority (MAX Transit). Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the public is invited to make oral comments virtually by accessing the GoToMeeting link below or by dialing the phone number listed.
Macatawa Area Express Transportation Authority (MAX Transit) gives notice of a proposed fare increase for its passengers who qualify for reduced fares effective on May 1, 2022.  Seniors over 70 years of age, ADA cardholders and Medicare cardholders that currently use the fixed route service free of charge will pay $.50 per ride.

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.
https://meet.goto.com/221732805

You can also dial in using your phone.
United States (Toll Free): 1 877 309 2073
United States: +1 (571) 317-3129

Access Code: 221-732-805
Public comments, oral comments are welcome through the link mentioned above. Citizens with written comments may send via email through www.catchamax.org. Immediately following the Public Hearing, action is scheduled to be taken on the proposed fare increase.
